

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993 Fax: 0151 625 0332

E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

20th November 2017

Dear Parents/Carers,



PTA Christmas Fair 1st December 2017

The PTA desperately need your help! They are in search of the perfect Santa for the Grotto at our Christmas Fair on Friday 1st December. If you know of anyone who would be willing to do this most important job please contact either the school office or Mrs Jones (danielle.jones@salonsdirect.co.uk) as soon as possible.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway

Headteacher







